
Faculty Senate Minutes 
February 25, 2025 

The regular business meeting of the Faculty Senate was held on Tuesday, February 25 at 
3:30 pm in Henson Science Hall 103. The Senate President was in the chair and the 
Secretary was present. The minutes of the February 18 meeting were approved. 

President Lyn Lepre made announcements.  
 Provost Laurie Couch made announcements. 
 The Senate President made announcements. 

The MOTION on increased campus-wide platforms for SU Center for International 
Education was taken from the table.  

After debate, the MOTION on increased campus-wide platforms for SU Center for 
International Education PASSED with a margin of 9 for and 7 against.  

The faculty senate recommends giving the SU Center for International Education a 
platform at annual campus-wide meetings, such as Welcome Back, Development 
Day, or All-Faculty Town Halls, when it fits the theme of the event. 

The MOTION establishing an official review for international education MOUs was taken 
from the table. 

After amendment and debate, the MOTION establishing an official review for international 
education MOUs was REFERRED TO COMMITTEE for adjustments by March 11.  

Resolved that the Faculty Senate recommends establishment of an official review 
for International Education MOU’s which places the IEC as the penultimate step in 
the approval process (see the attached Workflow Process Global Partnerships flow 
chart). 

MOTION that the Faculty Senate continue discussing this FFOC Report at the next meeting 
PASSED. 

Meeting adjourned at 5:02pm. 

Erin Weber, Secretary 
Written 2/25/2025 

Approved March 4, 2025 

 

 

https://www.salisbury.edu/administration/campus-governance/faculty-senate/_files/24-25/2025-02-25/2025-02-25-Report---FFOC-on-Faculty-vs-Administration-Growth.pdf.pdf?v=20250222020738

